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III  MONITORING OF THE PROCESS OF ADOPTION OF NEW LAWS 

 

In the period covered by this Report, the Parliament of the Republic of Serbia didn’t adopt 

any specific regulations pertaining to the media. Nonetheless, it has adopted the new Civil 

Procedure Law and the Criminal Procedure Code, which will start to be enforced in 2012 and 

2013, respectively. These laws will be the grounds for the legal proceedings concerning the 

protection of the right to freedom of expression. The Law on the Amendments to the Law on 

Copyright and Related Rights, which also has implications for the media sector, is still 

pending for the adoption. 

 

 


